
1

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bob Asher <BobA@yatespetroleum.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 5:03 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: 2RP-351 (Gushwa DR Battery)
Attachments: Gushwa DR Battery (10 08 2009).pdf

I’ve attached the C-141 Approved Initial Report and the cover letter, Final C-141and sample diagram for the above 
location. Agave Energy is conducting remediation work within the release area that occurred on 10/7/2009 and 
was asking Yates on the status of equipment nearby. I wanted to be able to reference an approved Final C-141 to 
show that Yates’ remediation work was completed. 
 
If you have any questions or need further supporting documentation, please contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Robert Asher 
Sr. Environmental Supervisor 
Health & Environmental Department 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
105 S. 4th Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-4217 (Office) 
575-365-4021 (Cell) 
Yates Safety Begins With YOUR Safety 
 
 
 

 
 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. If you 
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version.  


